
Task # 22-16 Date:   28th July Review Date: Nov 22 

 Meet: Bridge Street car park 

Summary: 
Clear summer overgrowth from Bridge St/High St 
corner and along the towpath between Depp Lock 
and the Navigation 
 
Volunteers: 
 

8 

Time: 
 

09:30 11:30 

Weather: 
 

Warm and sunny 

 

The team were covering a few areas today that just needed a quick tidy up. First, we cleared 
away the overgrowing bramble from the corner of Bridge Street and High Street. We do this 
area a few times during the year to keep it down as much as possible as it’s such a well-used 
path. Just one brown bin used there today. 
 

 

The team split up then with Karen and Julie 
tidying away the weeds from the pavement 
over Barrow Bridge. 
 
They also did a great job of removing lots of ivy 
growing around the gate at the entrance to the 
slabs and gave the whole area a good cutting 
back in general. Another brown bin filled. 
 
 
 
Thanks to Charnwood Borough Council and 
Serco for the brown bins. 

 
The rest of the team headed along the towpath from Deep Lock towards the Navigation to 
give the hedges a light summer cutback to remove nettles and bramble that were beginning 
to make the towpath very narrow in places. 
 
We also cut back some of the heavy and very low hanging branches from trees to allow a bit 
more sun light in and hopefully prevent cyclists, runners or anyone walking along from 
knocking their heads as they used the towpath. 
 



  

 
We also had some time to say hello to 
some of the locals – they are a 
friendly lot. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thanks to the team today: Bob, Steve, Alistair, Karen, Pat, Margaret, Julie and Annette 

 
Next Task: 

Thursday 09:30 11th August 
Location: Barrowcliffe Close/Cotes Road 

 

 
 

 
 


